
 

At the Coolidge 
Field 

Friday, August 25th 
From 6-8 PM 

Coolidge PTA invites you to bring your picnic 

baskets, enjoy some music, and help us kick off 

the new school year! 

The Italian Ice Truck and Pizza Hut Truck will 

be available to purchase so be sure  

to bring your appetite! 


